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This bill does not solve the problem at hand. Our goal should be to help Oregonians 

down on their luck NOT to promote long term homelessness. Please don't strip rights 

away from other citizens to give them to someone else.  

 

We need to develop a clear problem statement then we will get the correct solution. 

This bill is not it.  


